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Dates for your 
Diary 

 
Mathematics World Cup 
Day 
We are taking part in the 
Mathematics World Cup, 
against schools from all over 
the world.  
Monday 27th September, 
2021.  
 
New Parents Coffee 
Morning 
The Parent Teacher 
Association (PTA) would like 
to invite you on Friday 24th 
September, 9am at Linton 
Institute.  
Everyone welcome.  
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Headteacher's Message 
We have had some beautiful weather this week and it has made being back together even more 

delightful, as we play outside. We have had an excellent first week back, with lots of exciting learning 
taking place.  

The Seedlings 

We have loved the return of the sun 
at the end of the week as we have 

had some lovely time in our learning 
garden! In maths the children have 
been working hard with counting 

forwards and backwards as well as 
building numbers and breaking them 

apart. In English we have been 
sharing our wonderful ideas and 

drawing pictures to convey them. 
We are story mad in this class - we 

have already read 5 stories together 
and started our first chapter book! 

Top work, Seedlings :)  

The Saplings 
Saplings Class has been abuzz with learning this 

week. It has been fantastic to see the children 
getting back to grips with their maths this week, and 
I have been really pleased to see how invested the 

children are with challenging themselves in the 
subject. We have also been really enjoying our 

opportunities for art linked to our English wellbeing 
unit this week, with children producing some 

excellent and imaginative pieces using charcoals 
and watercolours.   

The Oaks 
This week the children have been starting their topics for the half-term. 
In Geography, we are studying rivers. We are looking at their features, 
their movement and how their shape is created. Next week, we will be 
exploring the river near school to experience our learning first hand.  

The Acorns 
This week we have started our topic 'All about me'. Today we 
used mirrors to look at our faces and then we drew our own 

portraits! The children have enjoyed taking on the role of doctors 
in our surgery and have been busy checking temperatures and 
taking height measurements. We have been listening to nursery 

rhymes, counting songs and learning the actions for 'heads, 
shoulders knees and toes".  
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Mathematics World Cup 
On Monday 27th September, we will be competing in the Mathematics World Cup. Each class will 
challenge other classes from around the world in a series of mathematical problems, physical ac-

tivities and relax at the end with some mindfulness.  
 

We will be celebrating the Mathematics World Cup in style, so please come dressed accordingly. 
If you have an England football kits, then please wear this or please come dressed in red, white 

and blue.  
 

Small flags can be painted on your cheeks if you really want to get into the spirit. We will have a 
special lunch and celebrations throughout the day.  


